

PLEASE REPLY TO:
1350 AVENUE OF THE AMERICAS
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10019



STATE OF NEW YORK EXECUTIVE CHAMBER ALBANY 12224

September 20, 1976

Dear Dr. Lamm:

Governor Carey has asked me to convey to you his personal wishes for a happy and healthy New Year.

May I also join in the good wishes expressed by the Governor that the coming year be one of health, happiness, and fulfillment for you and your family.

I am enclosing the Governor's official message to the Jewish community on the occasion of Rosh Hashanah, which I am sure you will find of interest.

Sincerely,

Menachem M. Shayovich Special Assistant

to the Governor

MMS:fc Enc.

Dr. Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, N.Y. 10033